COPY.

25th July, 1940.

Dear lr. Balsillie,

With reference to my letter of the 21st
ultimo regarding the classification in the Society's
Register Book of the tanker "PEGASUS®, I shall be
glad to leapn whether there have been any develop-
ments in this case, as you will appreciate that the

., period of extension of class, granted at your request,
| has now expired.
; Yours sincerely,

Ko J. Balsillle, Esq., : )
Qw Annet's Cate,
me, s We Yo




